
 
 

 

 

 

 

September 13, 2022 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

 

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding as we work to stabilize lidding supply on the 5g portion 

control (PC) margarine we manufacture.  

 
Unfortunately, due to paper supply delays and other ongoing production challenges, our lidding supplier has put us on  
allocation.  For the past several months, they have struggled to fulfill our demand requirements.    Our current lidding 
supply is now materially below historical demand levels.   
 
We anticipate this disruption will continue thru the month of October when we expect to see our allocations increased.   
In the interim, we will continue to maximize production as we receive additional lidding and are also onboarding new 
alternate suppliers and equipment to ensure a full recovery in November.   We will continue to update you on the status 
of these items as more information becomes available.  
 
We appreciate your continued partnership.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Customer Solutions  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


